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From: Krisztina 

Sent: 14 April 2025 13:01

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Pay to Play Padel Court Cantelowes Gardens 2025/1301/P

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am a resident of the nearby Cantelowes Gardens and would like to express my objection for the 
installation of a Pay to Play Padel Court instead of the much loved and functioning community 
playground that is used extensively by families in this location. This area has long been used by 
the community and their children for play, one that is used for families gathering together. 
Sometimes there are up to 30 people and children using this area at one time which would be 
reduced to use for 4 people. It’s not a bad idea to have a Padel court, but certainly not on the 
grounds of the only children’s play area for us in the nearby vicinity. We would need to relocate to 
Camden Gardens which is an incredibly long walk and is not feasible with transport and the 
operations of doing this with young children. 
 
Please reconsider your location for the installation of these courts. Children need a place to play 
and have time with their peers. 
 
Best regards 
Krisztina 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


